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July 24, 2023 
 
 
Snyder Construction, LLC 
Jason Couillard  
Email: jcouillard@snyder-const.com 
 
 
Dear Mr. Couillard: 
 
This will acknowledge receipt of your company’s check #18506 in the amount of 
$22458.00, which was received on July 13, 2023.  Attached is our receipt #494763 for your 
records. Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Esmeralda Ramirez 
Business Operations Specialist 
Occupational Health & Safety Bureau 
525 Camino de los Marquez, Suite 3 
Santa Fe, New Mexico   87505 
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